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The PVS website continues to be the primary communications asset for Potomac Valley
Swimming. Although meet announcements and meet results are the primary reasons PVS
members visit the website, other areas of the website continue to be popular, including the Top
Times Lists, PVS records, and the Diversity Committee page.

Website statistics for the past year are shown below. There were over 3.2 million page views and
over 850 thousand visits to the website.

Unique Number
Month visitors of visits Hits

May-12 14,033 59,130 188,395 716,564 19.36 GB

Jun-12 14,533 58,281 151,831 663,117 19.37 GB
Jul-12 18,308 73,266 377,801 958,554 23.21 GB
Aug-12 12,970 42,132 93,758 527,188 9.87 GB

Sep-12 11,408 40,386 105,083 552,121 13.34 GB
Oct-12 17,295 81,944 247,142 1,273,784 36.70 GB
Nov-12 19,281 84,960 259,786 1,392,674 43.96 GB
Dec-12 21,436 86,120 545,914 1,577,948 38.02 GB
Jan-13 18,571 80,434 244,545 1,328,383 35.04 GB
Feb-13 21,574 90,947 349,041 1,471,888 35.35 GB
Mar-13 22,291 94,691 498,241 1,594,747 33.37 GB
Apr-13 14,306 57,958 145,538 824,324 22.02 GB

Totals: 850,249 3,207,075 373.61 GB

A Meet Director’s Handbook (compiled by the PVS Administrator, Terri Marlin) was added to the
website in October 2012. A Diversity Email List was added to the group of PVS email lists.

The website continues to support meets in PVS by posting meet announcements, real-time
results, final meet results, Hy-Tek files, psych sheets, timelines, applications to officiate and links
to volunteer sign-up pages.

The website also continues to be a resource for PVS Officials with officials rosters, newsletters,
meeting minutes, applications to officiate, clinic schedules was well as all training materials.

Other information posted on the website for member information includes meeting minutes,
recognition of PVS athletes and teams, links to information from USA Swimming, and H.S. meet
results (22 meets this year).

The PVS Records Chair, John Hirschmann continues to update PVS records almost as soon as they
have been swum using the features of the USA Swimming SWIMS database.

[ want to acknowledge the help of the PVS Administrator, Terri Marlin, for her role in maintaining

parts of the website. Comments and suggestions for the website are always welcome.
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